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Memorandum 
To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Kim Henry, Clerk of Council 

Re:    Re-Appointment of Jerome Gonzalez to the Planning Commission 

Background: Jerome has served on the Planning Commission since April 2023, filling the 
unexpired term of Robert Chrisman. His term expires June 30, 2025. Since being on the Planning 
Commission, Jerome was nominated and voted by his peers to serve as the Planning Commission 
Vice Chairperson in July 2024. He then was nominated and voted by his peers to serve as the 
Chairman in January 2025. Attached is a letter from Jerome with his interest in serving on the 
Planning Commission for a 4 year term.  

 

Recommended Motion: I move to re-appoint Jerome Gonzalez to the Haymarket 
Planning Commission with a term beginning July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2029. 

Or Alternate Motion 
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